
 

Marine and other port users are requested to notify the Kimberley Ports Authority on the 
discovery of new dangers or suspected dangers to navigation. 
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EXCLUSION ZONE AROUND BROOME JETTY – 23 SEPT 2024 

 

Date of effect:       23 September 2024 

Charts & Publications:   AUS 50 

Attachment:         Chartlet indicating exclusion area  

 

Mariners and Port users are advised that an 800 meters exclusion zone will be established around 
the Broome Port Jetty on 23 September between 0400 LT to 1230 LT. 
 
The exclusion zone will be established and enforced to ensure a safe zone for Defence activities 

that are planned to be carried out on the day.   

During the times of the exclusion zone (23 September 0400-1230 LT): 
 

• The use of KPA commercial Slipway ramp will not be permitted. 

• Vessels moored within the exclusion zone area will not be accessible. All mooring owners 

who have a mooring within the area must ensure that suitable arrangements are made 

prior to 22 September 1700 to move their vessel to another location if required. Note that 

boats may be left on their moorings during the exclusion period, though cannot be 

accessed or moved.  

• All commercial and recreational users will be required to remain clear of the exclusion 

zone and should plan their passages accordingly. 

Commercial vessels and recreational users are advised to navigate with caution while operating 
near the exclusion zone and not to enter the zone. 
 
Any questions regarding this Local Marine Notice should be addressed to the Kimberley Ports 

Authority by email: harbourmaster@kimberleyports.wa.gov.au  

 
 
 
 
Rohan Wadhwa 
REGIONAL HARBOUR MASTER 
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Chartlet showing the proposed exclusion zone on 23rd September 2024 


